
 

 

 

 

March 21, 2019 

Subject: The explanation on Mitihoon Online News 

To: President of the Stock Exchange of Thailand 

 

 As the news has shown on Mitihoon Online in March 18, 2019 which stated that Thai Rubber Latex 

Corporation (Thailand) Public Company Limited.(“Company”) has a conversation with a foreign alliance to 

invest in downstream project, the Company clarifies that the news is not true. 

 

Please be informed accordingly, 

                                                                                                                   Yours faithfully, 

 

                                                                                                                       Mr.Vorathep  Wongsasuthikul 

                                                                                                                                Chairman 


